
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Local 25 will be holding an online membership meeting on June 1st starting at 

5:30pm via Webex. For the access link please contact Gilles Frenette via email: 

gilles.frenette@unifor25.com. If there are any topics you wish to gather 

information about prior to the meeting or have added to the meeting agenda 

please contact: justin.connolly@unifor25.com. 

 

Agenda item notification: 

The Local 25 by-laws committee and the executive are putting forward new by-

law changes. Please look on the unifor25.com website to review the changes. If 

you wish to be directly emailed a PDF copy of the changes contact Justin Connolly 

to be sent an electronic version to review. 

Key By-law changes:  

-  Moving to quarterly membership meetings (section 10.1) 

-  Membership to be assumed upon receipt of first dues payment (section 5.2) 

-  Modification of how by-laws are changed to align with Unifor (article 20) 

 

 

 

 

 




